We the undersigned residents of Caldicot and surrounding areas wish to express our
deep concern over the safety of the zebra crossing on Sandy Lane adjacent to The
Cross public house.

In particular:

¢ The colouring of the strips makes them less visible than traditional crossings with
black and white stripes.

¢ The orientation of the crossing makes difficult for drivers to see that it is there
until they are very close to it, particularly in the dark and wet weather.

¢ One of the beacons has been missing for several months.

¢ The use of a no parking zone is less effective than double yellow lines in deterring
drivers parking close to the crossing.

o There is little or no enforcement when drivers park on the zig-zags at the crossing.

We call on Monmouthshire County Council:

¢ To publish the results of any safety reviews that have been carried out on the
crossing or to carry out an urgent review and publish the results.
o To urgently repair the missing beacons.



